

This Week

May 23rd - The Church office is closed – <u>Happy Victoria Day!</u>

May 25^{th} - Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am

May 26th - Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm





st. catherine's church



Got Spare Towels?



What do you do with your towels when the play-offs end?

St. Catherine's summer maintenance team is looking for **old used towels**.

Drop them off at the church office and we'll turn yesterday's play-off dreams into tomorrow's polished pews.



There will be **NO Messy Church on Thursday 26th May.**We **will** be holding a messy year-end celebration on June 8th

Cookies donations for the Homeless Shelter may be dropped off in the kitchen by Tuesday at noon.



IN MEMORIAM

Bonnie Henderson

It is with regret that we announce the death of Bonnie Henderson, a founding member of the St. Catherine's Church community.

There will be a memorial service held at St. Catherine's at 11:00 am on Saturday, June 4th.